
Annex 1     
 
Dates for Committee meetings and information relating to Day Service 
modernisation programme 
 
March 2001 – “Valuing People” paper published by Government. One of key 
objectives in the paper was the modernisation of day supports for people with 
a learning disability and the move away from large institutionalised settings 
 
On 23rd December 2002, the Executive Member endorsed the vision for the 
future of Day Services, following Government guidance in the Valuing People 
White Paper, local consultation, and the support of the Valuing People 
Partnership Board.   

Jan 06 report to Executive Member re outcomes of Hebden and plans for 
future modernisation. One of the recommendations was to “Receive further 
reports detailing progress toward other elements of the agreed local work plan 
for the modernisation of day services” 

Yearsley Re-provision 
 

Initial report referenced above in 1 related to all day service modernisation 

Reports to Learning Disability Partnership Board dated September 05 relating 
to day services modernisation and again in March 2006 where Yearsley 
reprovision explicitly mentioned in both  

22nd Nov 05 report to Executive relating to admin accommodation project 
(Hungate) identified Yearsley Bridge as a possible site for sale. Paper agreed 
at Exec. 

CSCI report published citing positive outcomes for the modernisation of 
Hebden Rise and for future plans for modernisation. Presented to meeting of 
Council in Summer 06 

Briefing report to members October 2006 relating to next phase of day 
services modernisation. 

 
 


